
3/16/20 

Dear Archway Glendale Families,  

Please look for a teacher newsletter today in your email. Archway Glendale teachers will include enrichment activities 
for students to work on this week. Please continue to read and play math games as well to keep academic skills 
sharp! 

Things are changing quickly during this State of Emergency. The Great Hearts web page dedicated to Coronavirus is 
updated frequently, so please check it regularly for the most up-to-date information: Great Hearts Coronavirus 
Update Page  Archway Glendale will be manning the office@archwayglendale.org email address remotely during this 
time. Please use this email for questions, concerns, etc.  

Please stay home as much as you can, and refrain from play dates, sleepovers, travel, etc. Thank you for keeping 
our community safe by practicing social distancing.  

In light of the national emphasis on keeping our families safe and healthy during this time, your child may be hearing 
and seeing information about the Coronavirus that may be scary to him. This document is a recommended reference 
from our Great Hearts Counselors. It breaks down how children may developmentally respond, based on their age 
and how to support children of different ages.  

Next Monday, March 23rd, grade level packets (some items may need to be printed) will be sent home via email. If 
your family needs a hard copy, please email Erinn Mobley. Details on how to pick up physical packets will be sent to 
those families directly.   

Unfortunately, it was too late to cancel meals this week. Please consider donating the cost to the school. If you are 
not able to donate and would like a credit for meals for the week of March 16th, please send an email to 
galunches@gmail.com. 
For the week of March 23rd, credits will be issued for all meals. 
April lunch ordering has been suspended until further notice.  

Please try to focus on three good things that happen each day and continue choosing JOY!  

Sincerely,  

Jack Kersting 
Headmaster 
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